

15th March 2023

NZEI Strike:

School will be closed tomorrow Thursday 16th March as Teachers and Principals are taking strike action. We apologise for the inconvenience and appreciate your support.

Maths Buddy:

Room 2 pupils now have their logins for this programme. They are able to practise at home. At the moment speed skills and tables using the appropriate buttons would be good tasks.

Healthy Active Learners:

Fairton School children are all taking part in the HAL Expo on March 29. We will be sending more details out soon.

School lunches:

Recently John Hooper our relief Teacher commented how impressed he was with how full and healthy the children's school lunches are.

Keep up the great work!



Friday Wheels Day:

We will continue to have Fridays Wheels Days until the end of Term 1. Children are able to bring along their bikes and scooters to play on the court area. Children must have a safety helmet and wear shoes.

FoF meeting:

FoF are holding their first Friends of Fairton meeting for the year on Monday 20th March at 7pm, at the McKain Construction office.

The will be discussing the surveys that were sent out at the end of last year and scheduled upcoming events and projects for 2023.

They are inviting all parents to be a part of FoF. Meeting attendance is optional and minutes are available upon request. We are in need of a lot more parent helpers for this year. We are a friendly bunch and it is a great way to mix and mingle with other parents. FoF is an integral part of our rural school and our children will benefit from our combined efforts.

Please feel free to contact Kim or Livia at the office for more info.

Have a great week!

Kind Regards

The Fairton School Team